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N O T I C E 
 
Memo: EST/R.O/SCU/042(Notice)/Sports/2025/0186   Date: 27.02.2025 

 
 

Subject: - Special Holiday on 28.02.2025 (Friday) for Kolkata Campus 
 

Attention: All Officers, Teachers, Guest Teachers, Non-Teaching Staffs & Students 
 

 

The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor has kindly approved on 28.02.2025 i.e. Friday as a Special 
Holiday. 

Hence, no class will be held at Kolkata campus and also office will also remain closed. 

 
 

        
 

Srijib Bardhan 
     Registrar 

 


